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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Barb <noblebarb@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 7:43 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor!

Mr. Barnes, 
 
We are opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR. There is no significant evidence that 
exporting all or most of the cold water in Lake Almanor, thereby impacting its cold water hatchery, will 
improve environmental issues far downstream. It is unfathomable that one area should be environmentally and 
financially damaged to possibly improve another. Increasing the water temperature of Lake Almanor will 
increase algae blooms to the detriment of fish and people. Additionally, the proposed plan provides no 
accountability to the people impacted by Water Board decisions, nor does it provide a cost estimate or a cost-
benefit analysis. 
 
Barbara and Jon Noble 


